
Headteacher’s Welcome

Dear All, 

A shorter newsletter this week as everything is moving along

swimmingly! The children are making us all feel very proud!

Please do continue to email in details of your child’s achievements

outside of school to Mrs Campbell in the office so that we can

celebrate these in our Time to Shine section!

The big news is our push to introduce animals to the curriculum.

Please do look at the letter that was sent out. We will share some

photographs in the next newsletter.

I have had three people come forward for the Councils. Please have a

look at the advert and email me if you are interested.

We have had a great response to our EYFS September 2023 intake

Stay & Play sessions and Open Events and have been busy

welcoming prospective children and their families to see our wonderful

school and all it has to offer.

A reminder that gates will now open at 3:15pm after school daily.

Have a great weekend! Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?
Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Ava (Oak)
Sophie (Oak)

Samuel (Elder)

Chloe (Elder) Bodhi (Acorn)
Harrison (Acorn)

Ella (Maple)
Charlie (Elder)

Eloise (Maple)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Acorn Class: 100%

Oak Class: 94%

Maple Class: 98%

Elder Class: 97%

Our School Values

Care – Cooperation – Honesty – Responsibility – Perseverance – Curiosity - Reflection

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one another, how
we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is important we remember
them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we make our values child friendly.
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Dates for Your Diary

• 17th October: Harvest Festival (items can be dropped off to Excess hall at drop off and

pick up)

• 18th October: Elder class trip to South Downs Planetarium

• 18th October: Parent Evening 4:30pm to 7:30pm (face-to-face)

• 20th October: Parent Evening 3:30pm to 6pm (face-to-face)

• Week of the 24th October: HALF TERM

• 31st October: return to school

• 1st – 4th November: Children’s preloved sale in Excess Hall every day at drop off and

pick up

• 4th November: FOTS Firework Trail

• Week of the 14th November: Anti-bullying Week

• 17th November: Children in Need (letter to follow)

• 23rd November: Flu shots clinic in the excess hall

• 8th December: Acorns Class Nativity Performance to parents (info to follow)

• 9th December: Christmas Fayre

• 14th December: Joint Oak, Maple and Elder Nativity Performance 9:30am (for parents to

attend)

• 1th December: Joint Oak, Maple and Elder Nativity Performance 1:30pm (for parents to

attend)

• 16th December: end of term
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Parent Council 

Your school needs 

you!
As mentioned in the newsletter last term, we are looking to set up two parent groups:

[1] A parent council – a forum where parents can contribute ideas towards the

running of the school

And

[2] A Wellbeing Action Group – a forum where parents can support the teachers and

governors with initiatives to support our childrens’ mental health and wellbeing.

The Parent Council will be with Mr McDonald and Mrs Hopkins and will meet four to five

times a year. The Wellbeing Group will be with Mrs Hopkins and Karen Bridle and will meet

a similar amount of times.

Please put your name forward! We don’t bite 

This is your chance to make a real difference. We 

have three parents who have already said they 

would take part. 

As Headteacher, I truly believe a school should be the centre of the Community. I am keen

to ensure we work together. We are looking to get the first meetings organised for before

December.
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